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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, 7 May 2019 12:11 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Lost Kitten

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

A kitten was found hiding underneath a parked car on Friday in the Walters Road 
carpark.  Has anyone lost one? It looks to be 6-8 weeks, is very friendly and is house-
trained.  It is currently living a life of luxury at our Membership Manager's home, but 
will be taken to the SPCA on Thursday if unclaimed. 

If you or anyone you know have lost a kitten, please email here. 
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